
 

 

BRING A FRIEND TO GYMNASTICS 

WEEK SUCCESSFUL 

During the second week of February, the Parks 

and Recreation Department’s gymnastics 

program held Bring a Friend to Class week. 

The participants were encouraged to bring a 

friend during their regularly scheduled class to 

join in the fun and learn more about LPRD’s 

program. Staff was doubled to assist with the 

ratio of students to instructor ratio and to 

increase safety.  

 

A total of 102 friends participated throughout 

the week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


